County yard signs promoting clean, drain and dry by Kit
[bookmark: _GoBack]      Wright County has designed and produced AIS signs which are made to put up on private property.  The signs are two-sided, 18” x 24” on wire stakes with the message “We Support Clean. Drain. Dry.”  The Stearns County AIS Committee are going to purchase these signs to distribute to area lake associations.  So, we as a lake association will have them available to us.  If you would like to have one in your yard, please call me at 320-249-4800. Otherwise, Board members may contact you to see if one could put in your yard. Please support this great cause to see how proactive we are with transient boaters coming into our lake.  Thank you!

Important Collegeville Township Meeting on Tuesday, March 13th at 8 pm by Kit
     As stated in an earlier email, there is a very important meeting coming up on Tuesday, March 13th at the Collegeville Town Hall. Jim Sand had previously met with the Township Board to ask for their help to increase the number of boat inspections at the DNR access on Big Fish Lake.  In the past the Township has granted us money but they have to go about it differently this year.  Thus, the Township Board will be discussing a “contract for recreational services” that will allow the Township to help pay for additional boat inspections.  This type of contract requires approval from residents at the Collegeville Annual Meeting in which you need to attend to make your input count.  I am encouraging the BFLA Board to attend this meeting if at all possible and I hope that you can go as well.  This is important to have as many boat inspections as possible since Starry Stonewort has been found in nearby Grand Lake.  A little side note:  The discussion will take place at around 8:30 pm since we are not on the agenda right away.  Thank you!!



	










